
We request that the City take immediate action to move mobile 
vaccination units into the geographical heart of areas with the highest 
percentage rates of infection and deaths.  These units must be 
stationed in locations that are easily accessible by public transit, 
bicycles and on foot and working with community groups like the 
Glassell Park Improvement Association, Neighborhood Councils and 
other local organizations to make sure our neighbors know where and 
how to get vaccinated.  
 
The Glassell Park Improvement Association (GPIA) is ready to help, in 
whatever ways are needed, including identifying locations within our 
community.  
 
 
 
 
 
The Glassell Park Improvement Association, founded in 1968, is one of the 
oldest organizations of its kind in Los Angeles. Our founders described our 
mission as advocating for quality-of-life issues and working to improve 
conditions in Glassell Park. As such, our Board of Directors have voted and 
approved sending this statement on behalf of our members. 
 


